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 Welcome back, I hope that you all had a restful and fun break. With your 

support the children have all settled really well into school and are 

becoming really independent learners. The next challenge for us to tackle is 

getting changed for PE. To support with this, we ask that you name 

EVERYTHING so that if anything gets lost we can quickly get it back to you. 

We also ask that you allow the children time at home to have a go at 

getting themselves dressed and undressed. We know that this is a big step 

for some of our children but we are on hand to help and know that they 

will pick up this new skill quickly. We are very proud of how hardworking 

and resilient the children were last half term and have already created 

great memories – don’t forget to check out the website to see what we 

have been up to. As always, any questions, just ask – we are always here to 

help. 

Best wishes, Miss Wilson  

 

PE changing 

We will start to get changed 

for PE after half term, please 

see below the list of required 

PE kit. This is the next big 

step for the children’s 

independence so if you could 

start practicing dressing and 

undressing independently at 

home that would be a great 

help. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Please make sure your 

child arrives promptly at 

the start of the school 

day and arrives on time 

at 8.55am. Should your 

child arrive late, you 

must register at the late 

door just off the 

playground. 

The children finish at 

3:15 and you will collect 

them from outside the 

classroom.  
 

Spare clothes 

At times the children get 

wet when playing so we ask 

that they have a spare set 

of clothes in their bag. 
P.E. 

The Sunshine class will 

have PE on Wednesday. PE 
is a compulsory part of the 

curriculum and it is vital 

children have full kit in 

school. Children need black, 

blue or grey shorts or 

joggers and a plain white T-

shirt as well as plimsolls or 

trainers. They will also need 

a warm black, blue or grey 

jumper for outdoor PE. 

 

 

   Sunshine super stories 

We will continue to collect reading 

books and phonics homework on a 

Thursday. Please make sure that 

you return these on a Thursday as 

it allows us to swap books and get 

them back out on Friday. We rely 

on books being brought back in as 

we do not have enough books for 

all the children otherwise.   

PLEASE ENSURE ALL 

CLOTHES AND 

WATER BOTTLES ARE 

LABELLED CLEARLY 

WITH YOUR CHILD’S 

NAME AND CLASS. 

Sunshine Curriculum Spring 1 

 

Theme: Light and dark – please see our knowledge organiser.  

Literacy: The way back home and look up.  

Maths: numbers to 10 including 0, compare mass and capacity, 

comparing 2 groups.  
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